LY

H-D0-1GN FeD

- Memo  #-

Jo

Luanne Hisel
March 6, 1984

Danna Lindsay
Petro-Lewis Corp.

Re: Federal Media #6 (C-104 for transporter change)

C-104 on the above well is unapprovable. This

well has been temporarily abandoned (per our records)
since 1972 and reserved for future conversion to
water well. The Non-Standard Location has never
been applied for through Santa Fe for approval,

and no previous C-104 has been filed for new well
completion.

If you have any questions, please call.

Sincerely,
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Qil Conservation Aztec, New Mexico




